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July 31, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Kevin Harding 
Deputy Division Chief 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
ATTN:  Media Bureau, Video Division 
 
Re: KCDO-TV Replacement Translator, Kimball, NE (Facility ID No. 63158) Status 
 
Mr. Harding: 
 
 On behalf of Scripps Broadcasting Holdings LLC (“Scripps”), licensee of digital 
replacement translator at Kimball, Nebraska, used with KCDO-TV, Sterling, Colorado, we 
hereby notify the Commission that the digital replacement translator station is operating at 
reduced power.  On July 24, 2023, the station began experiencing issues with its transmitter that 
resulted in a reduction in output power to 43% of the station’s licensed output power (ERP 
reduced from 240W to 102W respectively).  Station personnel plan to visit the site within the 
next week to determine the problem and the best course of action to fix the transmitter.  If it 
appears the repair process is anticipated to take longer than 30 days, Scripps will apply for an 
STA. 
 
 Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

   
Benjamin Pidek 


